

April 19, 2022

UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO BOARD OF REGENTS

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM HERC Events April 25 & 26, 2022

A potential quorum of the University of New Mexico Board of Regents may attend an all-day Higher Education Regents' Coalition (HERC) strategic planning session on Monday, April 25, 2022, and an all-day HERC Symposium on Tuesday, April 26, 2022. Additionally, the Regents may attend an evening welcome reception on Monday, April 25. Attendees at the HERC events will include Regents from New Mexico's 4-year and 2-year Higher Education institutions along with representatives from the Council of University Presidents' (CUP), the Higher Education Department (HED), and elected officials.

The location for the April 25 events will be Hodgin Hall on UNM's central campus. The location for the April 26 Symposium will be the Student Union Building on UNM's central campus. No votes or official actions will be taken by the Regents during any of the HERC events.

Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 505-277-7639 for additional information.